Graduate Entry Veterinary Medicine Selection Process — 2025 entry

The RVC receives in excess of 1900 applications each year for approximately 250 places on our D100,
D101 and D102 courses. We are committed to selecting our students using fair and transparent
processes. As the majority of our applicants meet or exceed our academic entry requirements, we
have developed selection methods which we believe enable us to recruit the students most suited to
our degree programme.

All applications for 2025 entry must be submitted through UCAS by 15 October 2024. North American
graduates only should apply using the VMCAS system, with a deadline of 16 September 2024. Late
applications will not be considered. Emails confirming receipt of applications will be sent to all
applicants via the Admissions Office, once the application has been processed by UCAS/VMCAS and
received into our system. The email receipt will contain information about how to complete our






the supplementary questionnaire answers as provided on their application and no additional or
supplementary information.

Any applicant who, following the initial assessments, scores one point below the interview








